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April 19, 2019 

 

Students, Staff, and Families, 

 

Thank you to our 1,130 family members and 295 staff members who responded to the Snow 

Make Up Day survey that was sent out in March. Your timely feedback assisted us while 

creating a plan to present to the school board. 

 

On Tuesday, April 16, 2019 the Sequim School Board approved an extension to the 2018-2019 

academic calendar, to accommodate the snow days accrued in February. School will now 

be in session June 14th, June 17th, June 18th, and June 19th, all scheduled as full days. June 

17th is NOT a late start Monday. 

 

If you have a senior, please check with Sequim High School about how snow make up days 

apply to them. Graduation is still scheduled for Friday, June 7, 2019. 

 

Staff, contractual information will be provided to you by your administrators. 

 

Thank you for your input and patience throughout this process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gary Neal 

Superintendent 


